
2025-2026 IgKnight Academy Enrollment Window 
    September 3, 2024- November 26, 2024 
We are seeking to expand IgKnight Academy (KIPLA) to 
include 9th and 10th grades in the 2025-2026 school year. 
The expansion is dependent on several factors, including 
the minimum enrollment of 25 interested high school 

students. The first step in determining the feasibility of expansion is to determine 
interest levels. We are also continuing to plan staffing levels at IgKnight for grades 3-8. 
Therefore, we will be opening enrollment early for any student who will enter grades 
3-11 in the 2025-2026 at IgKnight Academy. If you have an interest in attending IgKnight 
Academy in the 2025-2026 school year, please complete enrollment in the Parent Portal 
in Infinite Campus between 9/3/24-11/26/24. 
 

~Opportunities to Learn More About IgKnight Academy and  
Personalized Learning Across Kaneland~ 

 
1.​ Visit us! Would you like to see the personalized learning structure at KIPLA in 

action? Join us this fall on a guided tour of the school! Sign up HERE to reserve 
your tour date. 
 

2.​ Log in to a Virtual Presentation! Please join us on Wednesday, September 11, 
2024, from 6:30-7:30 pm, for a virtual presentation regarding the planned 
expansion of IgKnight Academy, to include 9th and 10th graders in the 
2025-2026 school year. The expansion is pending the minimum required 
enrollment of 25 high school students. District administration will share details 
about future high school programming at IgKnight Academy, and answer 
questions submitted by stakeholders. To join the Google Meet, click HERE, or 
dial: (US) +1 216-816-0840 PIN: 712 737 935#  If you have a question you would 
like to have addressed in the virtual session, please submit it HERE.  

 
3.​ Join us for coffee! Informational “Parent Coffee” sessions will be held in the 

multi-purpose room at each of our elementary buildings from 8:45-9:30 am. We 
will be at John Stewart on 9/26/24, Blackberry Creek on 9/27/24, John Shields on 
9/30/24, and McDole on 10/2/24. Stop in after dropping your child off for school 
to learn more about personalized learning in Kaneland. Informational Flyer            
 

For additional information on personalized learning, contact Laura Garland at 
10166@kaneland.org or 630-365-5111 x71127. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScEYfngybrwPrr9MKNbhQtu0uhBTu2V3kJTVJBhublSVbzxlg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://meet.google.com/cyk-swkb-qku
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfcnGHReoIyMSbQNL8zGhPP_XpG9XkokCjEvB-QaZQL3m9qaA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TFKIipkdC4-TDgW7rGvpZtl1Ne6G4pr6/view?usp=sharing
mailto:10166@kaneland.org

